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27th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student 
 
National Education Union (NEU) strike on Wednesday 1st February 2023 
 
Further to the letter from Mrs Goodes earlier this week, I would like to inform you of specific plans for Sixth 
Form students for Wednesday 1st February in response to the planned National Education Union (NEU) strike 
action.    

• Mentoring (Year 12) will be cancelled 

• Assembly (Year 12 & 13) will be cancelled 

• Year 13 students sitting Internal Mock Examinations will continue to take place at school as planned 

• Year 12 and 13 students will attend school and their timetabled lessons as planned (where the 

normal timetabled teacher is available to teach the lesson). We will text by 9am to say if a lesson has 

been cancelled. If students do not receive a text then the lesson is taking place as per the timetable. 

• Students should only attend school for their lessons, study sessions will not run. 

To enable students to attend their lessons, the door to the Sixth Form will be opened by a member of the 

Sixth Form team as detailed below. These times only apply to Wednesday 1st February 2023. The door will 

remain closed at all other times. 

Sixth Form - Door Opening Times 

• 08.25 – 09.05am 

• 09.55 – 10.05am 

• 11:00 – 11.25am 

• 12.15 -12.25pm 

• 13.20 - 14.00pm 

 
Please communicate with the Sixth Form team if you have any queries relating to lessons or the strike action 
and Sixth Form plans on 1st February 2023. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this time.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs N Shivalkar 
Assistant Principal & Head of Sixth Form 
 

 

 

 

 


